[image: ]
January 2024
Dear Parents,

	Welcome to 2024! Now that the New Year, it’s time to start learning and discovering new things.
	This month, our class will be continuing with its study on “The Body”. In learning about the body, we have also been discussing our five senses. A special Five Senses Activity will be sent home for you and your child to complete together. You will receive further information about this activity soon.
	There are a few school activities this month for you to mark down on your calendar.
	On Monday, January 15th, the Ignacio Cruz School will be CLOSED.
	On Thursday, January 18th, a “Coffee with the Principal” event has been scheduled from 9:00 to 10:00 am.
	On Friday, January 19th, Ignacio Cruz School will be having a “School Spirit Day. Your child can come to school wearing either a school shirt or the school colors of gray and/or purple.
	On Wednesday, January 31st, our school will be having a “Snowball Dance”. You will receive further information about this event.	
	Also this month, our friend Leahnny will be celebrating her 4th birthday on January 26th. We would like to wish Leahnny a very happy birthday!
	In case of inclement weather, please check the school website at www.paps.net for announcements regarding: School Closings, Early Dismissal, or Delayed Openings.
	May 2024 be a wonderful and healthy year for you and your family!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Chita, Ms. Taveras, and Ms. Rosa
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